
Legal professionals and law students 
across the UK will be visiting schools 
to run workshops created to encourage 
debate and discussion about the laws 
around Social Media.

BPP University’s Pro Bono Centre and the 
Citizenship Foundation invite you to

Volunteer to bring  
the law to life in  
your local school
During National Pro Bono Week.
Monday 6 to Friday 10  
November 2017

For more information about how you or your firm/chambers 
can take part, please email PLE@my.bpp.com


@ProBonoBPP @citizenship #NPBW2017  
#WeDoProBono #bringlawtolife



By signing up, your law firm/chambers will receive: 
•	Help being matched with a local school, if needed
•	Resources which contain all the necessary legal content and have been designed by 

educational experts to stimulate debate and discussion
•	On-line training to ensure that you feel confident in the classroom environment

The one hour workshop examines real life cases of people who have committed 
offences over Social Media and gets students to consider their opinions about an area 
of the law which is rapidly changing and evolving. 
Sign up now for this opportunity to build links with your local community and develop 
employee engagement. 

Bring the law to life: providing free legal education 
to your local school

For more information about how you or your firm/chambers 
can take part, please email PLE@my.bpp.com
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